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Unity and Pride Campaign: 

New giving opportunities for 
classified staff  

 
The upcoming 

faculty- and staff-led Unity and Pride, the 
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“Through faculty and staff participation in 
the Unity and Pride Campaign, a positive 
example is displayed to legislators, 
corporations and foundations, alumni and 
friends that we too have pledged our 
commitment to K-State,” Nagel said. 

Unity and Pride Campaign: 
 (continued from page 1) 

 
 “This campaign offers an opportunity to 

contribute to the continued success and 
pride of Kansas State University,” said 
Barbara Nagel, campaign co-chair and public 
service administrator I in the Registrar’s 
Office. 
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